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NOTICE OF A RESCHEDULED MEETING OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

OF THE HOUSING AUTHORITY OF COOK COUNTY 

 

To: Commissioners of the Housing Authority of Cook County and to the General Public 

From:   Kanisha Galmore, Executive Advisor – Board of Commissioners 

Date of this Notice:  May 29, 2024 

 

Re:   Notice of a Rescheduled Meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority 

of Cook County 
 

You are hereby notified, pursuant to Section 2.02(a) of the Illinois Open Meetings Act [5 ICLS 

120/2.02(a)] and Article III, Section 3 of the By-Laws of the Housing Authority of Cook County, 

that a Rescheduled Meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority of Cook 

County has been called by the Secretary of the Board of Commissioners to take place on 

Thursday, June 13, 2024 beginning at 8:30 a.m. (Central Daylight Time) in the Madison 

Conference Room, 10 South LaSalle Street, 3rd Floor, Chicago, Illinois. The meeting will 

move during a break, and will continue in the Board Room of the Housing Authority of Cook 

County, 10 South LaSalle Street, Suite 2200, Chicago, Illinois. 

 

You are further notified that the regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners that had 

previously been scheduled to begin at 12:00 p.m. on June 13, 2024 has been rescheduled to begin 

at 8:30 a.m. on June 13, 2024 in order to provide additional meeting time and to accommodate the 

schedules of a quorum of Commissioners and the staff of the Housing Authority.   

 

The purpose of the Rescheduled Meeting is to hold the meeting at an earlier time that is convenient 

to a sufficient quorum of Commissioners and to the HACC staff, and to consider resolutions and 

other Housing Authority business that had been planned for consideration at the meeting that had 

been previously scheduled for 12:00 p.m. on June 13, 2024.   

 

The agenda for the Rescheduled Meeting will be provided at least 48 hours in advance of the 

Rescheduled Meeting, in the manner provided by law.  

 

By: 

 

 

 

Kanisha Galmore 

Executive Advisor – Board of Commissioners 
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